
 

 

Hello Room One Families, 

 We have officially made it to Autumn!  All of it’s colorful landscapes , 

bountiful harvests, and cool crisp air.  In November, I like to celebrate the 

harvest with the class making stone soup.  We will be having our Harvest 

Stone Soup lunch on November 18th.  I will be putting out a list of items you 

can help with.  If you do not want your child to eat stone soup, please let me 

know. If your child is strictly Gluten-Free, you are welcome to have them 

bring in their own soup, or we can use Gluten-Free noodles for the soup! 

 We are focusing on a new continent this month, it’s a continent that 

we are all a huge part of; North America! We will study the map of North 

America, animals, culture and more!  Since it is November, we will be 

learning all about Turkeys, and will  have an opportunity to dive deep into 

parts of a turkey using picture cards! 

 This month we will also be taking a look at Leaf shapes, Leaf Parts 

and leaf types.  We will also be studying the Geometric Solid names. 

Friendly Reminder: It is important that your child is on time so they will be a 

part of new lessons and discussions about the day or upcoming events. If 

your child arrives to school at 9:05 or later, my classroom door will be closed 

and locked as I will be running morning group time. I understand that things 

happen and on occasion you may be late. If you happen to be late, please 

wait in the hallway with your child until group time is finished.  I apologize for 

any inconveniences this may cause, we will do our best to get them inside as 

soon as possible. 

As always, if you have any questions, comments or concerns feel free to 

contact me via email! 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding, 

Ms. Kendra 

 

 

Important Dates: 

 

Friday, 
November18th 
Stone Soup/ Harvest 
celebration 
  
Thursday, 
November 10th 
Curriculum Night 

 
Birthdays: 
*Happy Birthday 
Braxton Bake  
November 28th, 5 
years old! 
*Happy Birthday 
Hayley Wolff 
November 10th, 4 

November 2022
 Room 1 


